
Thanks to everyone who participated in the Labor Day festivities. 

Thanks to PRIDE for putting on the insanely fun golf cart scavenger hunt, which attracted a whole lot of 

fierce competitors! 

  

WHEW- It always seems that once Labor Day comes to an end, things get real quiet at Chippewa…… 

But we have some great new things on the horizon. 

  

FALL POT DECORATING 

After having the gorgeous blooms in all of the Village summer pots, it is now time to accept the fact that 

autumn is on its way. But don’t be sad- this is the perfect time for you to ADOPT A POT, and show off 

your autumn themed creativity. Just contact Pam (lakeflower@neo.rr.com) to reserve your pot. The 

summer blooms are removed from the pot, and you can decorate with fall or Halloween themes. Most 

of you have seen some of the very lovely, AND very FUNNY pots we have had in the last few years. 

October 1 is the time to start your project. When you are done decorating, clean yourself up and get 

ready for the … 

 

ANNUAL FALL SQUARE DANCE 

Presented by PRIDE at Wolff Bros. Supply, this has become a MUST DO event in the fall. More 

information will be forthcoming, but SAVE THE DATE, OCTOBER 4. No experience necessary; just join in 

with your “two left feet” neighbors for a great evening. Once you have danced the night away, gear up 

your appetite for…… 

 

The ANNUAL CHILI COOK OFF EVENT 

This will be held on October 12. Plan to cook and / or plan to come- this is a really yummy way to enjoy 

seeing your neighbors. More information to come. This is the event where THE QUILT raffle drawing will 

take place. More information will come! 

  

LAST CHANCE FOR CHIPPEWA FLAGS 

There are only 4 Chippewa flags left, so if you want one, contact Bill Glasenapp at 239-699-5651. They 

are only $40 each and make a great gift for someone -or for yourself!! 
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